

VYDEHI SCHOOL OF EXCELLENCE

CIRCULAR/149/2019-20/GRADE 8-12

17-10-2019

Dear Parents,

This has been come to our notice that some of the students of grade 8 to 12 are bringing mobile phones to school. Please be informed that parents can send the mobile phone in case of emergency with a note in the

almanac to the class teacher. During the school hours it will be with the class teacher and after school hours it will be handed over to the student. Other than that if we find any mobiles, please note that it will not be sent back.
We hope you will extend your kind co-operation.
Regards Sheena Secondary School Coordinator (coordinator.secondary@vydehischool.com)